
2025 Cycling Challenge
We are thrilled to be heading to the USA for our 
annual fundraising bike ride. The challenge will 
take place in June over six days, cycling from 
Washington DC to New York City; a 400 mile 
on- and off-road challenge that will forge 
unforgettable memories and friendships whilst 
raising money for seriously injured players and 
the brain health fund.

For further information or to secure your place, 
please email catherine.maddy@rlcares.org.uk 
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